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Campus Recreation – COVID19 Update 

August 7, 2020 

 

Campus Recreation is excited to announce that Otto Recreation Center will be re-opening on Monday, August 
17th at 12pm. 

 

The week of August 10th we will roll out information on what the re-open will look like for new and returning 
students. We will also share information on our new reservation system that will allow Otto Recreation Center 
patrons to book a workout time within various areas/facilities. 

 

Our planned hours leading up to the start of classes will be: 
Aug. 17-19, 12pm-9pm 
Aug. 20-21, 8am-11pm 
Aug. 22-23, 11am-11pm 

 

Beginning Aug. 24, our planned hours will be: 
Monday thru Thursday, 8am-11pm 
Friday 8am-9pm 
Saturday 11am-7pm 
Sunday 1pm-11pm 

 

*All hours are subject to change* 

 

We will see you soon Mavericks! 


